Dear Mr. Gelbmann:

Please pass on that | strongly believe we need to enact the 5th Amendment that authorizes vote by mail
in Minnesota. Never has there been a situation in which it was more crucial than the present time for
people to vote by mail. This of course is due to the risk voters would be taking to be able to exercise
their right to vote by going to the polls during this pandemic. That is completely unacceptable and
frankly unconscionable. We should not have to choose between voting and possibly dying.

Thank you for passing this on to the Minnesota House— Mary Middlecamp Minneapolis, MN



